
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Opening Minds, Shaping Futures. 

                      Forthcoming Dates:   

Tuesday 3rd March:  Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 4th March:       Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 4th March:  Year 3 Visit to Cadbury World 

Thursday 5th March:  World Book Day 

Tuesday 10th March:  Reception Visit to Think Tank 

Friday 13th March:   Sport Relief 

Wed 24th—Fri 27 March:  Year 4 Residential Visit to Chasewater 
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Snow 

In the event of inclement weather, parents will be notified of any school closures via a text message.  

Please ensure the school office has an up to date mobile contact number.  You can also check the 

school website. 

Year 5/6 WAKAPS League Match 

The Year 5/6 football team played their first match 

yesterday, in the WAKAPS league against All Saints’ 

Primary, Trysull.  They played exceptionally well and 

won the match! 
 

The team made a great start and worked 

well, the first goal came from Harry followed 

by three more goals from Joe, Matt and 

Josh.  A super team effort and a great start 

to the season, well done boys! 

World Book Day—Thursday 5th March 2020 

On Thursday 5th March we’ll once again be celebrating 

‘World Book Day’.  Children and staff are invited to 

come to school dressed up as their favourite character 

from a story.  We will also be enjoying a special book 

themed lunch—more details to follow next week. 

Westfield PTFA 

Westfield PTFA will be very busy today and 

Monday helping children to create their 

Mothers’ Day Gifts!  Thank you to Penguin 

Pottery, parents and grandparents for all their 

help! 
 

The Valentine’s Disco was another huge success and 

raised a grand total of £483! 

Parents’ Evening 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents to 

parents’ evening on Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th 

March.  Any parents that haven't arranged an 

appointment as yet can do so by calling the school 

office.  
 

Children’s work will be available to view prior to the 

meeting. 
 

Parents will be able to enter/exit school via the main 

entrance only, all other external doors will be locked. 

Sport Relief 9th—13th March 2020 

Sport Relief 2020 is just around the corner and we’ve decided to get active, have fun and change lives.  To raise 

money, we’re going to: 
 

 Hold a get your kit on day (Friday 13th March) 

 Run/walk/skip the Sport Relief Mile as a whole school challenge (Friday 13th 

March) 

 Run a series of class/house tournaments in PE lessons all week 
 

Our  school will join people of all ages across the UK on Friday 13th March and wear sports kit for the day in return 

for at least a £1 donation.  To up their game, pupils and staff can dress as their sporting heroes and heroines. 
 

Also on Friday, classes will go out on to the school field/playground during the day and see how many miles they 

can complete in half an hour.  As a school we are going to make it a personal challenge to see just how many 

miles we can achieve in a single day.  All children who take part will receive a Sports Relief sticker, with classes 

and year groups who achieve the most mileage also getting a certificate. 
 

Throughout the week in PE lessons, children will also compete in a range of sports tournaments class v class and 

house v house.  The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. 
 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Sport Relief. 

House Points : Weekly Total Results: 

1st -      Summer         2nd -     Spring   

3rd -      Winter              4th -      Autumn    




